
30/01/2020 

MR Scott Lawrence 
28 Deakin ST 
Forestville NSW 2087 
scott.lawrence@me.com 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

Hello there, 
I just wanted to record my concerns with the additional traffic on Grace Avenue, Altona Ave, 
Deakin St, Bentley Avenue and Brown Street. I fully support this plan, however, request 
sufficient research be completed in to the traffic impact on these streets and potentially look at 
opening up right hand turn capability on to Forest Way. 
Thanks
Scott 
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